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19 March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In light of the announcements yesterday evening by the Prime Minister and Education 
Secretary that all schools will be closing from Friday for almost all children, we would 
like to make plans for the next few weeks. In order to help the country fight the 
virus but keep functioning, only our most vulnerable children and the children of key 
workers will be allowed to attend school. 
 
If your child is identified as ‘vulnerable’, please expect the school to contact you before 
the weekend to discuss arrangements for next week. 
 
If you are a keyworker (NHS staff, police, teacher, essential delivery drivers) and intend 
to keep sending your child to school, please could you email us by lunchtime today 
at admin@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk letting us know what your job is. We will then 
be able to let you know about the arrangements for next week. 
 
If you are not a keyworker, we would like to thank you for helping to fight the virus by 
keeping your children at home. As mentioned in my last letter, we will send information 
about how you can support your child’s learning at home today or Friday. 
 
Thank you for your help and support at this time. our thoughts are with any families 
affected by the virus. We wish them a speedy recovery. 
 
 
We hope that you all stay healthy and happy, and that this time with your children will 
help to support them through any anxiety they may have regarding the virus.  
 
Kindest regards 
 
Lisa Williams 

Headteacher 

 


